
 Friday, September 1st: Henderson County Library Ice Cream     

Party. The students who met their reading goal for the summer set 

by the library will attend this event. 

 Monday, September 4th: NO SCHOOL, Labor Day 

 Monday, September 11th—Friday, September 15th: Homecoming 

Week! Homecoming Game—Friday, September 15th at 7:00 p.m. 

 Monday, September 11th: Kidder Music for 5th Grade Band              

Instruments from 3:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Thursday, September 14th: 5th Grade Farm Safety Day sponsored 

by the Henderson/Warren County Farm Bureau. 

 Friday, September 15th: SIP Day. We will be dismissing at 11:30 

a.m.  Early buses will load at 11:25 a.m. and leave at 11:30 a.m.  

The late buses will board at 11:37 a.m. and leave at 11:42 a.m.  

Lunch will not be served on this day.   

 Wednesday, September 20th: Elementary/Pre-K Picture Day!     

Get those smiles camera ready! 

 Friday, September 29th: Pre-K Trip to Harvestville Farms funded 

by the Dale Short Memorial. 

New Staff 

At WCE 

 Miss Worthington, 

5th Grade 

 Mr. Tucker, P.E. 

 Miss Erlandson, Art 

 Mrs. Harrison,           

Assistant Principal  

Please check out our 

website for more infor-

mation on our new 

staff! 

WCE Where Every Student Matters, And Every Moment Counts! 

 

September 2017 Edition 

Responsibility is the 

PBIS Character Trait for 

the month. 

*Doing what is           

expected of me. 

*No excuses. 

*Keep promises. 

*Do the best you can. 

*When something goes 

wrong, admit it and 

make it right. 

 

 
Collection Programs at West Central Elementary 

 Max Dollars for Education:  You can help our school earn Max Dollars by using 
your Max Card each time you shop at County Market from Aug. 1- Dec. 31, 
2017.  Go online to mycountymarket.com  and click on the banner labeled "Max 
$ Sign Up".  Or you can register in the store by going to the service desk.  Our 
School Number is 17479.  You must register even if you registered last year. 

 Box tops for Education:  Cut your box tops off of your items and turn them into 
your classroom teachers.  For every box top we collect, we receive 10 cents.   

 Labels for Education:  We must have the label with the Labels for Education 
Slip on it.  This program will be ending soon, so the product labels may not be 
easy to find. 

 Pop Tabs:  We collect pop tabs for the Ronald McDonald House.  

HEAT HUB 

Reminder: Please do not   

arrive at either school     

before 7:50. There is no  

supervision available before. 

Perfect Attendance: Our students are recognized if they are at school, on time, 

all day, every day during the entire month.  Please remember that the school 

day begins at 8:30 a.m. and ends at 3:10 p.m.  Your child cannot be late or leave 

early on any given day in order to have perfect attendance.  Please do your best 

to have your child here as much as you possibly can.   

The West Central Bullying Incident report form can be found online at  
www.wc235.k12.il.us under the heading Bullying Prevention 


